
News AGWA: CONFERENCE IN
TOKYO
TheDepartment of Architecture and Building Engineering at the
Institute ofTechnology in Tokyo will be hosting a lecture by
Brussels-based studio AgwA aspart of the opening ceremony of
its spring semester on Monday 8 April 2024.Thiswill be an
opportunity for the office to present its practice, its projects
andthe In Practice editorial project.Afterthe lecture, a discussion
session will be organised with professors,practitioners and local
players, providing an opportunity to exchangeexperiences on
architectural practices in Belgium and Japan.
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